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 Clothing Items Policy  
 

Clothing items for new inmates are allowed to be brought into the Marion County Jail 
on Tuesdays and Saturdays between the hours of 8:00 AM and 3:00 PM. 

 

All clothing items must be white or gray. 

 
All clothing items must be NEW. 
 
New inmates must receive clothes within 5 days of arrest.  After someone has been 
incarcerated for more than 5 days, no clothes will be accepted.   

 

Please note that the only items that are allowed into the Marion County Jail are as follows: 
 

 Male Inmates  Female Inmates 

3 pair underwear 3 pair underwear 

3 pair socks 3 pair socks 

1 pair sweatpants or shorts 1 pair sweatpants or shorts 

1 Plain Sweatshirt - No Hoodies or Zippers 1 Plain Sweatshirt - No Hoodies or Zippers 

1 T-Shirt 1 T-Shirt 

  2 Bras - No wire  

 

 


